
Netherlee Primary embarks on project to mark milestone birthday 

Netherlee Primary is calling on former pupils, teachers, parents, neighbours and staff to share their 

memories of the school as part of a project to celebrate its 90th birthday. 

The project, called ‘Netherlee – 90 Years in 90 minutes’, will bring together all the interesting stories 

and interviews gathered in a series of podcasts. 

Ahead of the milestone being reached in February, the pupil-led Tech Team is already working hard 

to bring the history of the school to life. 

It is hoped that the short podcasts about the Clarkston Road school will provide short bursts of 

history, highlighting lots of different perspectives of life at Netherlee Primary School from 

throughout the years, and tell the story of Netherlee through personal stories.  

Netherlee Primary Head Teacher Yvonne Donaldson said: “We are looking to record a wide-array of 

stories which reflect the interesting and diverse history of Netherlee Primary School. Netherlee is 

more than just a school, it is a community, and this podcast will help tell some of the community’s 

stories. Netherlee pupils have gone on to success in a wide variety of different fields, have travelled 

the world, have experienced so much – but it all started here at Netherlee.”  

The Tech Team is a group of P7 leaders who have a keen interest in digital technology and help in a 

variety of different ways in the school; from helping younger pupils to access technology and 

keeping the technology in the school organised, to the light and sound production for school events 

and recording podcasts.  

Joe, from the Tech Team, is encouraging as many people to get in contact as possible who have 

interesting stories. He said: “It would be good to have people who haven’t been to the school in a 

while to see how the school has changed and how it’s different.  It would be interesting to talk to 

former pupils!” 

Fellow Tech Team member, Oliver, added: “I am excited to be working on this and would love to see 

lots of people get in contact.” 

Please get in contact with Netherlee Primary either via email at schoolmail@netheree.e-

renfrew.sch.uk or phone on 0141 570 7260 to find out more information. Keep an eye on our Twitter 

page and school website for new episodes! 

 

Listen to Episode 1 here:  

Spotify link: https://open.spotify.com/show/7KQaLMDbjC6OFRyFPsZ3mA   

Anchor link: https://anchor.fm/netherlee-primary  
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